
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT #14/2020 

 
 

cBrain has delivered its first project for USDA 

 

 
Copenhagen, August 3, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
In November 2019, cBrain signed its first U.S. Government contract. cBrain is now pleased to 
announce that the project has been completed and accepted by the U.S. Department of Agriculture 
(USDA).  
 
The purpose of the project was to help bring together data from multiple agencies to help America’s 
farmers. Through the use of technology and the support of several partners, USDA has been able to 
deliver a streamlined digitized approach to information key to a farmer’s work.  
 
While IT projects regularly require on-site work, this project demonstrates how IT projects can be 
delivered solely based on a virtual organization. In this case including several government 
organizations and suppliers all working together. 
 
 
 
Best regards 
 
Per Tejs Knudsen, CEO 
 
 
 


